No. 11-20/AAJVS/TW-2001/ 7]
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATIO
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair - 744 101
e-mail : directortw@yahoo.co.in
fax : 03192 - 31639

Dated the 19" December 2001

To

The Police Radio Officer
A&N Islands
Port Blair.

Sub: - Replacement of VHF set No. A023907 to the Jarawa study
team - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to inform you that VHF No. A023907 of Police
Radio Department issued to the AAJVS and then to Composite
Group No. 1 for the study of Jarawas of Tirur area is not functional
now. It has been reported by the study team that while they were
trekking in the forest alongwith Police Escort they lost antenna of
the VHF set. As such you may kindly replace any working VHF set
presently so that the study team could maintain contact through
Police Control as per the arrangement already worked out.

VHF set No. A023907 is send herewith for further necessary
action.

Yours faithfully,

(Comp. File No.: T2-2091)




